
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC MEETING 
2021 Draft Capital Budget 

Consultation 
 

Thursday, November 12th, 2020 at 6:30pm 

In the Doug Wieterman Hall at the Community Centre  

 

The Council of the Town of Hay River will be opening the 
2021 draft capital budget review for comments from the 

Community. 

 

Should you have any questions, please email the Director of finance at 
findirector@hayriver.com  

**Covid restrictions will be in place and we will be practicing social distancing ** 
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